
25th April 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term; I hope you all had a lovely, restful Easter break and the children are refreshed 

and ready for their learning.  Each class has now started their new topics and it has been lovely to see the 

engagement of the children around school.   Chestnut Class have already been on a school visit to Wild Woodcraft 

which was an amazing start to their tribal tales topic.  You will be receiving a curriculum information letter via Parent 

Hub will outline what the children will be covering this term.    

 

We have an exciting treat for the children tomorrow as we have a visit from Rhubarb Theatre who will be performing 

“The Boy who wanted to Fly”.   A huge thank you to the PTFA for arranging this treat for the children.   

Finally, coming home tonight, is the dates sheet for this half term; where appropriate, we will provide you with 

further information about events nearer the time. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Dates for your Diary 

26.04.19 Rhubarb Theatre 

13.05.19 KS2 SATS 

20.05.19 Year 2 Stay and Learn 2.30pm 

20.05.19 Reception Stay and learn 2.30pm 

21.05.19 Year 5 Stay and learn 2.30pm 

22.05.19 Year 1 Collective worship for parents 

23.05.19 Y4/Y 6 Collective worship for parents 

23.05.19 Year 3 Stay and learn for parents 2.30pm 

24.05.19 Collective worship (with awards) 

Attendance 

Last week’s winners were Hazel Class! 

 

Clubs start on MONDAY. Please book using the online  

System.  Please call into the office should you require 

any assistance.  
https://heckingtonstrewscofe.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 

A huge thank you to the PTFA for arranging 

and paying for the Rhubarb Theatre, who are 

in school tomorrow (Friday) to present “The 

boy who wanted to fly” 


